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MEMORANDUM FOR: Deputy Director for Administration

FROM: Robert W. Gambino
Director of Security

SUBJECT: DDA Special Career Tracking Program

REFERENCE: Memo from A/DDA to Multiple Adses
dtd 22 Nov 1978; same subj (DDA 78-4327)

As requested in reference, attached are career
projection statements on each of our GS-13 and GS-14
minority and female employees. Also attached are career
projection statements on those GS-10 through GS-12Z minority
and female professional employees who we believe have the
potential to advance a minimum of two grades. At the
present time, we have no Category I or Category II employees
who we believe do not have the potential for advancement
to the GS-13 level.

%/Robert’w./géﬁﬁino
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